
 

 

 

 3rd December 2021 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Reindeer Run 

This week some classes took part in the Reindeer Run to raise money for Jigsaw. This is a 

super charity and we were visited by CFM Radio as well as representatives from Jigsaw. 

 

 

 

 

 

Christmas Parties 

Many thanks to Imagination Parties who hosted our Christmas parties for us this week. 

The pupils had a great time and there were some amazing dance moves from pupils (and 

staff). 

    

   
 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Christmas Holiday Activities 

Please see the link below if you are interested in enrolling you child for an activity 

 

Cumbria Holiday Activity Programme | Cumbria County Council 

 

Free School Meal Vouchers 

The Government are once again funding the free school vouchers for the holiday period. 

 

School Fayre 

This (Sat) is Christmas Fayre day 10am to 2pm. There are heaps of things to do and many, 

many things that the pupils have created as well as donations made by yourselves and the 

wider community. Many thanks to everyone who has supported us this far.  

 

Please do come along on the day and support. We are asking that masks be worn and LFTs 

be taken as per usual custom but we cannot wait to see you there. 

 

Next week 

Monday 6th December – Mountains Dept Carol Service at St Johns Church, Hensingham 

starting at 10.15am.  Again, we are asking that masks be worn and LFTs be taken. 

 

Thursday 9th December - Christmas Dinner whole school 

 

End of Term 

End of term is usual time on 16th December and school reopens on Wednesday 5th January 

2022, not the 6th as I wrote last week – apologies. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Sam Kidd 

Headteacher 

 

https://www.cumbria.gov.uk/childrensservices/childrenandfamilies/cfis/holidayactivity/holidayactivities.asp

